
 

  

Nurturing God’s gift with compassion and drive so that all our children succeed, learn and thrive. 

Compassion, wisdom, forgiveness, perseverance, trust and respect 

At Celtic Cross Education, we nurture, we learn, we achieve together. 

Stars of the week! 

Gribbin – Grace 

Trevose – Adam 

Tater Du - Lucy 

Longships – Laura 

Wolf Rock – Thomas 

     

Building Learning Power Heroes! 

Gribbin – Rhyley 

Trevose – Ben G 

Tater Du – Ava 

Longships  – Elsa 

Wolf Rock –  Jack 

     

 

Writing Wonders! 

Gribbin – Hugo 

Trevose – Florrie 

Tater Du – Leo 

Longships – Archie 

Wolf Rock – Oscar 

     

Celebrate the fabulous attitudes, learning and achievements this week!  

 What can you do to get your name in the newsletter? 

Maths Masters! 

Gribbin – Cadan 

Trevose – Megan 

Tater Du – Bethany 

Longships – Ameila 

Wolf Rock – Jake 

 

Class Dojo Legends! 

25 dojos – Phoenix, Faron, Jake 

 

 

 

Attendance Achievers! 

Gribbin – 92.38% 

Trevose – 95.38% 

Tater Du – 95.91% 

Longships – 94.78% 

Wolf Rock – 92.94% 

 

 

     
Sensational Sports News! Our Bench Ball Team represented 

the school brilliantly at The 

Roseland on Wednesday and 

came 4th out of 8 teams after 

winning 6 matches!  Well done! 

  

Please bring your PE kit every 

week to make sure that you 

can fully participate in your PE 

lessons. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In other news this week… 

 
We welcomed the Open the Book Team into Collective Worship on Wednesday.  They shared the story and 

meaning of Thanksgiving and reminded children about Messy Church.  We hope you came along and enjoyed 

the Stateside activities! 

Tater Du and Longships Class enjoyed a very windy last session with Sam from the Cornish Pirates on Thursday.  

Don’t forget that Mr Salway runs a Tag Rugby Club, so if you have been inspired by the last few sessions, be sure 

to speak to him. 

Please remember that next Friday (30th) and the following Monday (3rd), school will be closed for two INSET 

days. Enjoy a long weekend! 

 

 Please remember to follow us 

@GrampoundRoad on Twitter to find out more. 

 

Important Notice!  

Any clubs or organisations who we advertise through our 

Newsletter and are not affiliated with Grampound Road 

Village CE School are reminded that they must have the 

necessary insurance, qualifications and DBS checks in 

place. This is to ensure the welfare of the children and is 

not the responsibility of Grampound Road Village CE 

School. 

School Meal Price Rise 

The price of School Meals has risen to £2.36 

from 19/11/18. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

27/11/18 Screech Owl Sanctuary to visit Gribbin Class 

30/11/18 School INSET (school closed) 

03/12/18 School INSET (school closed) 

04/12/18 Parent forum 2.30pm 
An opportunity to share ideas, make comments and give suggestions on how to further 
improve the school.  A chance to have your say! 

05/12/18 Foundation Stage and Year One Nativity performance 2:15pm 

06/12/18 Foundation Stage and Year One Nativity performance 9:30am 

07/12/18 Friends of Grampound Road Village CE School – Christmas Fayre and Disco 

13/12/18 Lunchtime family group Christmas decoration making 

14/12/18 Ultimate Christmas Dodgeball competition 

17/12/18 Outdoor Christmas concert 5:30pm 

19/12/18 Christmas dinner and Christmas jumper day 

20/12/18 Last day of term – finish at 3:15pm 

07/01/19 First day of the Spring Term. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


